
2.11  POLICY REGARDING THE REPORT OF CHILD ABUSE 

The Scholars Academy Board of Directors recognizes the serious problem of child abuse, neglect and dependency 

and the crucial role of school personnel in regard to this problem. Therefore, any school employee who has cause 

to suspect that any child is an abused, neglected, or dependent child must report the case of such child to the 

Director of the Mecklenburg County Department of Social Services (or his authorized representative), as is 

required by North Carolina law, and to the Executive Director of Scholars Academy.  

Legal Reference: N.C.G.S. §§7B-101, -301, -309; §115C-400. 

Date of Adoption: March 21, 2016 


